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Dear ZCSD Families, 

 

I hope this message finds you safe and well.  It’s hard to believe it has been a little over a week since the 

Governor’s emergency proclamation to close school facilities. First, I want to applaud the efforts of all 

stakeholders who have strived to make the best of this unprecedented time. COVID-19 has changed our daily 

lives! However, we have all been reminded of how important it is that we continue to support each other and 

work together.    

 

We thank our parents/guardians for your support and flexibility this past week and a half. Our staff has 

worked hard in processing this closure while ensuring our students were provided multiple avenues of 

continuous learning opportunities. Please know that our educators will continue to communicate with 

families. We recognize that this is a challenging time for everyone, and I can assure you that we have 

provided resources that will keep our students connected and engaged while at the same time, maintaining 

flexibility. As always, our students, staff, and their well-being will remain our top priority. We know that 

there are many outstanding questions, which we are, unfortunately, not able to answer currently. However, we 

can assure you that we are working through all aspects of our educational program and will send additional 

details as they become available.  

 

In closing, we are so grateful for our health care providers, first responders, and other essential employees 

who continue to work for our community. We can help support them by following all recommendations 

released by our officials. We will continue to monitor this situation and keep you apprised of any changes. If 

you have questions, please visit our Frequently Asked Questions page or feel free to email us at 

communications@zacharyschools.org. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and support as we work together through this challenging time. 

 

Stay Well and Healthy! 

 

Thank you, 

Scott Devillier, Superintendent 

 

Governor Edwards Stay At Home Proclamation 

 

 

https://zacharyschools.org/faq/
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